Ogpsur® ™

N4
Dear In-Depth Camper,

Welcome to In Depth! We are getting ready for an awesome week of camp here at Fort! As you
prepare, there are a few things we wanted to share with you:

God is so good and has blessed us all so much. He has shown great mercy in the way He looks
after us. Even when things are not as great as we imagined them to be, we can still look at our
situations and declare how merciful God has been. That is why our theme this summer at Fort
Wilderness is “Isn’t It Merciful?” This is from an idea we find in Ephesians 2:4-5 that God is
rich in mercy towards us. During your week at camp, we will learn about the friendship and life
we have in Christ because of His great love for us.

At In Depth, you will be an important part of a small group of campers that will enjoy slowing
down, building relationships, engaging in small group time, and having A LOT of fun at camp.
Throughout the week, you will have a variety of activities that include canoeing, hiking,
overnights trips and much more! Please bring a pair of old tennis shoes or sport sandals to wear
throughout the week that can get wet. Flip Flops will not work!

WE’VE GONE DIGITAL!
All forms (medical, risk release, etc.) are online this year. Please log in to your Fort
Wilderness account at register.fortwilderness.com or scan this code to fill out your forms:

We're looking forward to seeing you soon!
God Bless!
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Josh Tuckness

Leadership Lab Co-Director

**Attention Parents:
We have had campers with severe peanut allergies.
Please don’t send your child packages that contain peanuts or peanut butter.


http://www.fortwilderness.com/______

